
Welcome to Worship! 
July 25, 2021 

10 am    St Mary Magdalene, Chelsea 
 

Our worship this morning follows the form of Holy Eucharist  
beginning on page 185 of the Book of Alternative Services.   

 

    The Gathering of the Community  

#9  Today I Awake 

p.185  Greeting and Prayer of the Day 
 

    The Proclamation of the Word 

  2 Samuel 11.1-15    Warren 

p.717  Psalm 14     Emily 

  John 6.1-21  and  Sermon 

p.189  Apostles Creed 

  Prayers of the People       

p.191  Confession and Absolution 

  The Peace         (contact-free, please remain in your pew) 
 

    The Celebration of the Eucharist 

p.196  Eucharistic Prayer 2 

p.211      Lord’s Prayer  (pray in the language & words of your choice) 

p.213      Breaking of the Bread  #6 

  Communion              (the bread will be brought to the pews) 

p.214      Doxology and Announcements  

#371  To God be the Glory  (Eng, Fr, Eng) 

 

Pandemic Protocols   

 Please remain in your assigned seat. 

 Please keep your mask on. You may remove it briefly to 
consume the communion bread.  Sanitize your hands before 

and after communion. Thank you.  

 Congregational singing is not permitted. 

 Washrooms are open for one person/household at a time. 

 We are not offering Sunday School at this time. 

 Please adhere to physical distancing of 2 metres as you leave 
the church and maintain distancing in the parking lot also. 

Thank you and be safe 

 

We continue to operate under pandemic capacity limits. 

Registration for all in-person worship is recommended. 
 

 

 

#371  To God be the Glory  (versus 1 and 3 in English) 
 

Chorus: 

Praise the Lord! Gloire a dieu, Terre écoute sa voix! 

Praise the Lord! Gloire a dieu, Let the people rejoice! 

Oh Venez au Père Jesus est vainqueur, 

And give Him the glory, great things He has done. 
 

Verse 2 

Parfaite rédemption, Christ a racheté 

Pour Dieu par Son sang les gens de toute’ tribu; 

Celui qui de sa bouch’ confesse Jésus, 

Et qui croit dans son cœur, sera pardonné. 

 

 

Blessing of the Path 

What a glorious celebration last Sunday with our Bishop, Shane 

Parker, and with Albert Dumont, Algonquin Advisor to the Bishop.  

We enjoyed being outside as we prayed, sang and shared communion 

together.  Prayers of blessing were offered over the new path as 

Bishop Shane and Albert walked the path together in prayer with 

Albert smudging. Thanks to all who came out, to Emily for the 

music, and for all who helped with the lunch, the set up and clean up.  

The delicious sandwiches where from Café Lilly Bean who are 

sharing space with Le Resto 

 

 

Church Sign 

Thanks to the creative work of Barb, Régis and Jake we now have a 

new interim church sign.  It looks superb and was even ready in time 

for the Bishops visit last week.  We are still considering procuring a 

new modern sign but for now the  ‘old/refurbished/new sign’  works 

well and looks great. 



Moving to YELLOW on August 3:  We will soon be permitted to 

sing behind our masks and receive the wine at communion.   The 

new diocesan regulations can be found at  
 

https://www.ottawa.anglican.ca/index.php/covid-19   
 

Check out the article posted at the link above by the Rev Michael 

Garner, Public Health Advisor to the Bishop: 

“The Common Cup and SARS-CoV-2 Infection Risk”.   
 

Many may not feel comfortable receiving from the common cup so 

please know that receiving the bread only is perfectly fine and 

sufficient for full communion. 
 

 

Grace United Church Move-In 

Thanks to Carol for coordinating the move of Grace United Church 

into our building.  The new shared office for SMM and GUC has 

been set up in the vestry space behind the altar and internet will be 

installed on Monday.  Thanks to Sue and Mary for all their work in 

sorting and finding new homes for some of the old SMM items 

stored it the basement and for clearing a space for GUC storage.   

The Sunday School room will be organized later in the summer in 

time for Sunday School in the fall.  GUC is worshipping in Rupert 

until the end of September. Thanks to Warren who has been working 

with a Quebec notary and with our Diocesan chancellor to develop a 

formal lease agreement for approval by both SM and GUC. 
 

 

Diocese of Ottawa Collaborative Book Study Wednesday nights at 

7pm on Zoom looking at Barbara Brown Taylor’s  “An Altar in the 

World”.  Starting Wednesday September 22nd. for six weeks.   

Mark your calendar.  More information to come. 
 

 

“Where are the Children? Healing the Legacy of Residential 

Schools” – This summer, Fairbairn House in Wakefield will host an 

exhibit about residential schools, including photographs and text 

spanning more than 125 years and seven generations of Indigenous 

peoples in Canada. For more information: Please visit the Fairbairn 

House website at: http://www.fairbairn.ca/. 

 

 

Anglican Church of Canada 
 

Diocese of Ottawa 
 

St Mary Magdalene, Chelsea 
 

We gather today on the traditional territory of the Algonquin  

Anishinaabe People. May we dwell on this land with respect and peace. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We break the bread of life,  

and that life is the light of the world 
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The Rev. Cathy Davis 
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